STATEMENT OF REASONS


City of Newcastle upon Tyne
Rudchester Close Area
Speed Limit Order 2025

The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:-

The area is part of a recently constructed residential development and the speed restrictions are to be introduced for road safety purposes.

It is proposed to introduce a 20mph speed limit on Rudchester Close, Housestead Mews and Drumburgh Grove.
